
 

 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that The City of Jamestown is seeking feedback for the 
reallocation of funds into the HOME Redevelopment line. The FY 2021, 2022, and 2023 
Annual Action Plans have drafted amendments and will be submitted to the U.S. 
Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) pending all comments received 
through a 30-day public comment public period beginning April 16th, 2025 and will 
commence May 16th, 2025.  

A public hearing will be held on May 19th before the voting session at 6:45pm in the 
Council Chambers. 

The drafted amendments can be found on the website at Jamestownny.gov, or in person 
at the municipal building.  

Any person with a disability requiring reasonable accommodation in order to participate 
in the meetings should call (716) 483-7612 with their request prior to the scheduled 
meeting(s). 


